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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were no odor reports in the month of February.

The jetter on site was repaired. The clutch for the water pump was replaced and the PTO
clutch for the vactor was adjusted.

A mechanical seal was replaced in RAS pump #3. RAS pump #2 was swapped with RAS
pump #1 to utilize the VFD. Parts have been ordered to repair what was RAS #1.

New power leads were installed for the motors at Station 5. The old ones had failed on
one of the pumps so both pump leads were replaced.

When the generator was tested this month there was a problem with the transfer switch.
Our generator service company was contacted and they have repaired the switch. It had
lost its memory and was confused.

Station 5 has sheared another shaft. We have contacted Inland Waters, who cleaned the
wetwell at Station 3 to come and clean the wetwell at Station 5. A new shaft has been
ordered and will be installed.

The media in the odor scrubber has been acid washed to try and improve its performance.

Effluent pump #2, the 35 hp, was replaced with the spare unit on site. It appears the seal
failed allowing water into the motor. It will be sent out for evaluation and repair.
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